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April 3, 2000 
 
Lieutenant Raye Hawkins 
Batesville Police Department 
106 College Street 
Batesville, MS  38606 
 
Dear Lieutenant Hawkins: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to attend the culmination 
ceremony of the D.A.R.E. Class of 2000 on May 10 – 11, 2000.  Unfortunately, due to a 
prior commitment, Governor Musgrove will not be able to attend. 

 
Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to share in this special 
occasion and sends his best wishes for a successful event.  Again, he apologizes and 
thanks you for the invitation. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Marla Ruth 
Scheduling Coordinator 



 


